
 
NORTHWEST REGION 

 
14 MARCH 2015 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Northwest Region of the Ladies Auxiliary of the Fleet Reserve Association is pleased to 
announce the Institution of Unit 170 in Everett, Washington. 
 
The members will be initiated and the slate of officers installed at a joint ceremony, hosted by 
Branch 170, on 3 April 2015. National President, Doris Fri and Northwest Regional President, 
Lauren Wynn will preside over the ceremonies. 
 
All shipmates, auxiliary members, family and friends are invited to attend to celebrate this 
momentous occasion. 
 

DATE: Friday, 3 April 2015 
TIME:  1600 
LOCATION: 
FRA Branch 170 Home 
6802 Beverly Blvd. 
Everett, WA 98203 
(425) 353-2600 
 
For additional  information, please contact:   
RPNW Lauren Wynn (808) 636-1254 
lauren_a_wynn@yahoo.com 
or 
Lisa Rema (425) 478-1259 
remalisa@yahoo.com 
 

 


